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CORRECTIONS

By Free Press staff

Orchestra funding wrong

A story yesterday about London council's bailout of Orchestra London incorrectly said annual
funding next year could increase to $325,000-$425,000, including the current $125,000 annual
grant. In fact, council agreed annual city funding should increase to a total of $200,000-
$300,000, starting next year



